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It’s that time of year again. The Premier’s Reading Challenge (PRC) is up and 

running. The Challenge aims to encourage a love of reading for leisure and pleasure 

in students, and to enable them to experience quality literature. It is not a 

competition but a challenge to each student to read, to read more and to read 

more widely. During class library time, students in K-2 will listen to PRC books and I will 

record these for all K-2 students so they can complete the challenge. Students in 3-6 

are given the opportunity to read in the library and borrow books to read at home 

and will need to log the books read themselves. Students will be shown how to 

record their books read through the PRC website in library lessons. 

 

There is a booklist located on the PRC website with all the guidelines and rules. The 

number of books that students will need to read before Friday 28 August is: 

 



 

Instructions on how to record a book from home.  

Go to the PRC website:  https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html 

Go to Logon and enter PRC username and password. I will give these to students in 

years 3-6. 

Go to Visit the student site! 

In the blue search bar, type in the title of the book read and click search. Once the 

desired book is shown click Add on the book. 

I look forward to watching and supporting your child with the challenge. If you have 

any questions, please feel free to see me in the library. 

Mrs Powell- Teacher Librarian    
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